STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DIVISION
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

> 7
Tk AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING ANITA LOCKWOOD 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY AZTEC, NEW MEXICO ¥7410

(500) 334-6178

March 24, 1993

Petro Energy, Inc.

PO Box 701

Farmington, NM 87499

RE: Horseshoe #1, K-02-29N-15W (Tank Drain/Separator Pit)
To Whom It May Concern:

Field inspections conducted on March 15, 1993 revealed that the above mentioned
pit has been replaced with a 20 bbl steel pit. The pit is now in compliance and no
longer requires a C-134 exception.

If you have any questions please feel free to call this office.
Yours truly,

Dianna K. Fairhurst
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

xc:  Don Ellsworth - BLM Farmington
C-134 Correspondence
Well File



